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News from the  
Wolfeboro Garden Club 

 

 
LAST CHANCE TO RSVP 
FOR JUNE LUNCHEON! 

  

        

 

 

Shelley is collecting dues for 2024-25  
 



JUNE LUNCHEON IS COMING!!! 
DID YOU MISS SENDING IN YOUR RESERVATION??   
Final week to send in your rsvp and check 

 

RESERVATION FORM   
to Marla Collins,  
   4 Bennett Lane,  
   Mirror Lake, N.H. 03853 
NAME: please 
Print___________________________________________________ 
CHOICE OF ENTRÉE: CIRCLE one choice 
         1. Grilled chicken breast with raspberry coulis 
         2. Bacon wrapped pork tenderloin with a maple glaze 
         3. Crab stuffed filet of sole 
A check for $25 (made out to WGC) must accompany your reservation. 

 

 

A  MESSAGE FROM MARTIE  
 
Hi Gardeners ! 
Gearing up for Spring!!!  Whenever it comes!  Many of the Garden Chairpersons 
need help. If you support our ten gardens with a little of your time it would really 
be appreciated.  PLEASE CALL ME AND I WILL PUT YOU ON A GARDEN 
WHICH WILL WORK FOR YOUR TIME COMMITMENT.  You can work alone or 
many of us work with partners.  We will work with your schedule.  All of us enjoy 
seeing the gardens thrive.  Each garden is special.  Happy Spring! 
 
Also, if you would like to OPEN your own garden to our members just call me.  It 
is always fun to see all the different gardens.  Big or small. 
Martie Lincoln 569-2663 

 

 


